
22.03.19 

This week we have: 

- Written Howard Carter diary entries and used comparative conjunctions. 

- Began to look at fractions in maths (these will continue to be our maths focus going in to 

next term). 

- Played games of hand ball in PE with a focus on improving our teamwork. 

 

Thank you to those who have brought in their sponsorship money for the sponsored read, 

this will hopefully allow us to buy lots of new books.  

This week’s homework involves mental maths and the spellings are common exception 

words with the ‘I’ sound. The deadline for science week homework is next Thursday (28th). All 

projects will be displayed in the hall for classes to have a look at. I will then put them onto our 

classroom display.  

Please note it the Year 3 class assembly at 2:30pm on Thursday 4th April. We have been 

preparing some exciting props for it this week and will begin practising next week. We hope to see 

you there.  

 

See you next week. 

Mr Brown 


